
Heather	Soldan	Memorial	Bursary	
	
The	Heather	Soldan	Memorial	Bursary	is	offering	financial	support	to	those	wishing	to	attend	
Camp	HeHoHa.		Application	forms	can	be	obtained	by	clicking	on	the	link	below	and	printing.	
(Not	necessary	to	download	Dropbox.)	Once	completed,	it	can	be	emailed	to	
HeatherSoldanBursary@gmail.com	or	call	1-250-563-1025	to	request	an	application	be	mailed	
to	you.	Applicants	must	be	18	or	under	and	preference	will	be	given	to	those	living	in	the	
Vegregille/Two	Hills	area	where	Heather	lived	and	taught.	Heather	was	the	Founder	and	
Director	of	The	Fiddlin’	Kiddlins,	and	taught	the	Beginner	Class	at	Camp	He	Ho	Ha	for	many	
years.	After	her	untimely	passing	her	family	started	the	bursary	in	her	memory,	knowing	how	
much	she	loved	giving	young	people	a	chance	to	play	music.	See	our	Facebook	page	–	
HeatherSoldanMemorialBursary.	Applications	must	be	received	(by	mail	or	e-mail)	by	January	
15.	Heather	Soldan	Memorial	Bursary	Application	Form	
	


